
 

Ardurra Group, Inc. acquires two Southeast infrastructure firms 

January 12, 2022 

 
Ardurra Group, Inc. (Ardurra) has acquired the assets of ZEL Engineers (ZEL) and Milam Land 
Surveying (Milam). ZEL is a water infrastructure design firm based in Augusta, Georgia. Milam is a 
land surveying firm based in Ocala, Florida. 
 
Ardurra Group is an Engineering News-Record Top 500 firm providing consulting and engineering 
services to public and private entities throughout the United States. 
 
Ardurra’s President & CEO, Ernesto Aguilar, explained, “As we continue to expand in the Southeast, 
we find opportunities to merge with companies that provide mutual synergies. These two 
acquisitions bring talent, experience, and client relationships that bring added value to our clients 
and employees. We are excited about the capabilities we continue to build as we expand in the 
Southeast.” 
 
Ashley Chang, Vice President of RTC Partners added, “We look forward to partnering with ZEL and 
Milam, both of whom have exceptional people providing outstanding service to their clients. These 
two acquisitions are extremely complementary to our portfolio of expertise and support our ability to 
address market demands.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://ardurra.com/insight/ardurra-group-inc-acquires-two-southeast-infrastructure-firms/ 


